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Title: Hearing - Modification (Substantial Change) of Rezoning Conditions
Co9-99-46, HASTINGS - RIVER ROAD REZONING
Request of E & S Irving, L.L.C., represented by Gene Goldstein, for a modification (substantial
change) of rezoning Condition No. 12 which requires adherence to the approved preliminary
development plan for a convenience store with fuel dispensers and a restaurant with a drive-through.
The applicant proposes an additional restaurant with a drive-through and additional retail space.  The
subject site is an approximately 2.11-acre portion of the original 4.02-acre rezoning to CB-1 (Local
Business) located on the south side of River Road, approximately 220 feet west of the intersection of
W. River Road and N. La Cholla Boulevard and is addressed as 2171 W. River Road.  On motion, the
Planning and Zoning Commission voted 7-0 (Commissioners Bain, Cook and Maese were absent) to
recommend APPROVAL SUBJECT TO STANDARD AND SPECIAL CONDITIONS.  Staff
recommends APPROVAL SUBJECT TO STANDARD AND SPECIAL CONDITIONS. (District 1)
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Hearing - Modification (Substantial Change) of Rezoning Conditions
Co9-99-46, HASTINGS - RIVER ROAD REZONING
Request of E & S Irving, L.L.C., represented by Gene Goldstein, for a modification (substantial
change) of rezoning Condition No. 12 which requires adherence to the approved preliminary
development plan for a convenience store with fuel dispensers and a restaurant with a drive-through.
The applicant proposes an additional restaurant with a drive-through and additional retail space.  The
subject site is an approximately 2.11-acre portion of the original 4.02-acre rezoning to CB-1 (Local
Business) located on the south side of River Road, approximately 220 feet west of the intersection of
W. River Road and N. La Cholla Boulevard and is addressed as 2171 W. River Road.  On motion, the
Planning and Zoning Commission voted 7-0 (Commissioners Bain, Cook and Maese were absent) to
recommend APPROVAL SUBJECT TO STANDARD AND SPECIAL CONDITIONS.  Staff
recommends APPROVAL SUBJECT TO STANDARD AND SPECIAL CONDITIONS. (District 1)
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